10/14/21, 2:08 PM Mail - Robin McCracken - Outlook

FY19 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant - Countywide (JAGC) Program
Residual Funds

Criminal Justice <Criminallustice@fdle.state.fl.us>
Tue 9/28/2021 2:59 PM

To: Bobby McCallum <bmccallum®@levyso.com>
Cc: Halvorson, Elizabeth <ElizabethHalvorson@fdle state.fl.us>; Menacof, Cody <CodyMenacof@fdle.state.fl.us>

Dear Sheriff McCallum:

The FDLE Commissioner’s Office has approved your Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) residual funding request in the
amount of $223,000.00. This amount fully funds the project outlined in your request dated January 19, 2021;
your request to purchase forty (40) in-car camera systems and one (1) automated license plate reader system is
approved.

The award period for this grant is October 1, 2021 to September 30, 2022. Please be aware no extension of the
grant period beyond September 30, 2022 is available.

To expedite the application process, the OCIG will compose the initial grant application. This will require input
from the Project Director. As soon as possible, please provide us with the name, email address, and phone
number of the person who will act as your project director for this grant. We will work with them to create and
submit the application via the FDLE Subgrant Information Management Online {SIMON) grant management
system.

Questions about the actual application process should be directed to our main line at (850) 617-1250. For
assistance with the SIMON system, please contact Krista Sanders. She may be reached at (850) 617-1260.

We look forward to working with you.
Thank you,

Office of Criminal Justice Grants

Florida Department of Law Enforcement

(850) 617-1250
Visit our website at: http://www.fdle.state.fl.us/Grants/Home.aspx
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